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Sincerest Condolences to the Family of Amea and A’Lisa Gee 

“As our community prepares itself to say its final goodbyes to two young, innocent little girls whose lives were 
taken tragically in a senseless incident of reckless driving, I would like to express my deepest sympathies to the 
families and friends of Amea and A’Lisa Gee and to their 10-year-old cousin Drevyze Rayford. My heart, my 
tears and my frustration are with the community and all those affected by this senseless crime. As a mother 
myself, no words can adequately express the sorrow and compassion I feel for all the mothers involved, 
especially Destiny Foster for having to lay to rest two of her children.  
 
“Although nothing can bring these children back or take away the grief of an entire community, the prosecution 
of those who will be found guilty of this crime will hopefully send a message to others and prevent other 
innocent children from losing their lives to such a senseless and preventable tragedy.” 
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